



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Friday 1st December 2023



We have been having lots of fun preparing for our nativity performance. Performances form a core element of the early years foundation stage (EYFS) curriculum. Under the area of learning entitled 'Expressive Arts and Design', there is an expectation that, by the end of reception, children can sing in a group or on their own,

increasingly matching the pitch and following the melody. Our nativity performance provides the children with an opportunity to work towards and achieve this key objective.



The performance will be held in the school hall at **10am on Friday 8th December**. Please enter the school hall through the side entrance, the glass doors leading directly into the school hall. The performance will start at 10am and finish at 10.30am. Parents/carers will need to arrive before 10am in order to be seated by 10am. We will not be able to permit entry to late comers. We look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Bell

Miss Murphy